
         November 8, 2012 

         2:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 The Fannin County Board of Education met in a called meeting with the following 

members present:  Sandra Mercier, Chair; Steve Stanley, Vice-Chair; Bobby Bearden; Terry 

Bramlett; and Lewis DeWeese.  All members present. 

 

 Sandra Mercier, Chairperson, called the meeting to order and turned it over to Mark 

Henson, Superintendent. 

 

 Mr. Henson explained the purpose of the meeting was to have three hours of local Board 

training.  This local training session satisfied the three-hour whole-board training requirement 

established by the State Board of Education. 

 

 Pioneer RESA provided training to the Board on communicating the school system’s 

message.  Present from Pioneer RESA were the following:  Dr. Sandy Addis, Executive 

Director; Lori McCoy, Director of Technology Services; and Elizabeth Puckett, School 

Improvement Specialist. 

 

 Sandra Mercier thanked Pioneer RESA for a very productive training session. 

 

 There being no further business to come before the meeting, upon motion duly made by 

Terry Bramlett, seconded by Lewis DeWeese, and carried, the meeting adjourned. 

 

 

        

      

       _____________________________ 

       Sandra Mercier, Chairperson 

 

 

 

       _____________________________ 

       Mark Henson, Superintendent 
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